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Gloria Allred’s Response to False and Outrageous Statements in the
New York Post

Today's article in the New York Post is a litany of false and
outrageous statements. First, Speaker Silver and other unnamed
political sources targeted the women who complained, by implying
falsely that they sought only financial gain and did not want an
investigation, and then by releasing their names and what appeared to
be out of context and misleading confidential settlement
communications to the press. Now, the Speaker and others seem
desperately to be trying to target their attorneys. It is time for Mr.
Silver to stop his attempts to deflect responsibility for his and the
Assembly's own misconduct and to take a good, hard look in the mirror
at the actual events that really occurred.
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